
Announcement of Upcoming Shareholder 

Survey 

Dear Valued Shareholders, 

We are excited to announce that we will be conducting our annual shareholder survey from 

[Start Date] to [End Date]. Your feedback is crucial in helping us improve our services and 

enhance shareholder value. 

Please keep an eye on your email inbox for the survey link and further instructions. Your 

participation will greatly contribute to our mission of continuous improvement and transparency. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and feedback. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


